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March 20, 2015
To whom it may Concern:

| am pleased to offer this letter of thanks to Laura Anctil for her contribution to our annual
science fair held on March 6, 2015 at Mother Teresa School.

Laura volunteered as one of our community judges on the day of the contest. Laura
arrived on time and was friendly while working with the students. She handled herself with
confidence and poise and reflected the values of volunteerism and community spirit.

Laura provided insightful questions to each of the exhibits she judged and challenged the
students understanding of their own projects. The students were able to more fully explain
their work by defending their processes and conclusions. Her feedback was age
appropriate and encouraged individual growth and celebrated the successes in each
exhibit she visited.

Without this kind of community support these events are difficult to host. Thanks to the
help we have received from Laura and other community member the event was a huge
success. We have received many compliments from staff and community members on the
quality of the event and the added value that incorporating communlty judges, such as
Laura, has provided.

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me with any
questions or need for clarification.

Sincerely,

Nick Gale
Vice-Principal



